
MINUTES OF THE LIBERTARIAN PARTY OF NEW YORK STATE  
MONTHLY TELECONFERENCE, AUGUST 5, 2007 

 
Members Present: 
Mr. Russell (Chairman) 
Mr. Axinn 
Ms. Capozzi 
Mr. Clifton 
Mr. Cooper 
Mr. Dobrian 
Mr. Edes  
Ms. Edwards 
Mr. Garvey 
Mr. Johnson 
Mr. McAskill 
Mr. Popkin 
Dr. Stevens 
Mr. Sundwall 
Mr. Triestman 
 
A quorum was established and the meeting called to order at 2000. 
 
Mr. Russell reported that the latest fundraising letter cost $423.02 to produce and 
disseminate. The Party has raised more than that, but “very little” from the Website. Mr. 
Russell reported that five people are running for office as Libertarians in New York in 
2007. Mr. Russell reminded chapters to keep their membership lists accurate. Mr. Russell 
thanked Ms. Capozzi for her recruiting and publicity efforts. 
  
Without objection, Michael Houze was appointed by Mr. Russell as New York’s 
representative to the credentials committee of the national Libertarian Party. 
 
Eric Sundwall has resigned from the state platform committee, effective at the end of 
September. Mr. Dobrian nominated Ms. Capozzi to succeed him. (Passed without 
objection.) 
 
The 2008 convention is scheduled for Saturday, April 26, 2008.  
 
Ms. Bonnie Scott reported on the progress of updating, correcting, and improving 
national LP membership lists. Several candidates reported on progress of petitioning 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2104. 
 
Joseph Dobrian 
Secretary, Libertarian Party of New York 
 


